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My objection to the tunnel is that Stonehenge is the foremost of all
ancient sites in the UK and therefore of universal value to mankind, as
Unesco's World Heritage Committe, which disapproves of the tunnel, has
pointed out.   There are other ancient sites connected to ley lines in
the UK, which draw visitors and travellers to this country from all over
the world.    The proposed new road would set a precedent that if our
major site can be damaged for the convenience of traffic, then all other
sites might be treated in the same way.

Yours,

Grethe Hooper Hansen




